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Docket No. 50-312

Sacramento Municipal Utility District
Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station

-- 14440 Twin Cities Road
Herald, California 95638-9799

Attention: Mr. James R. Shetler
Deputy Assistant General Manage?, Nuclear

Gentlemen:

Subject: NRC Security Inspection - Rancho Seco

This letter refers to an unannounced, routine security inspection of your
activities at Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station as authorized under NRC ,

license No. DPR-54. The inspection was conducted by M. Schuster of this
office on December 6-8, 1993. This letter refers also to the discussion of
the preliminary inspection findings held by the inspector with S. Redeker,
Manager, Nuclear Operations and Security and other members of your ' staff on '

December 8, 1993.

Areas examined during this inspection included activities related to physical
protection as described in the enclosed inspection report. Within those
areas, the inspection consisted of selective examination of procedures and
representative records, interviews with facility and contract personnel, and
observations by the inspector.

Within the scope of the inspection, no violations were observed.

In accordance with Section 2.790(d) of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, documentation of the findings of your
safeguards and security procedures are exempt from public disclosure;
therefore the enclosed inspection report will not be placed in the Public
Document Room and will receive limited distribution.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

'

Sincerely,
-,

'

R bert J. at , Chief
Safeguards, Emergency Preparedness

and Non-Power Reactor Branch

\\D
*

9401250046 931228 /,PDR ADOCK 05000312
O PDR Y .

t



-

.

. Enclosure:'-

j;.

O Inspection Report fio. CO-317/93-07
,

cc w/o enclosures:
Mr. S. David Freeman, General Manager, SMUD
Thomas A. Baxter, Esq.
Mr. Jerry Delezinski, Licensing Supervisor, SMUD
Mr. Robert B. Borsum, Licensing Representative, B&W I4uclear Technologies

Sacramento County Board of Supervisors
Mr. Leo fassler, Assistant General Manager and Chief Operations Officer, SMUD
Mr. Charles Bechhoefer, Chairman, Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel
Mr. Richard F. Cole, Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel
Mr. Thomas D. Murphy, Atomic' Safety and Licensing Board Panel
Mr. John Bartus, Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
Ms. JoAnne Scott, Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
Ms. Helen Hubbard
Environmental Conservation Organization
Ms. Jan Schori, General Counsel, SMUD
James P. McGranery, Jr., Esq., Dow, Lohnes & Albertson
Mr. John Hickman, Senior Health Physicist, Environmental Radioactive

Management Unit
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< pcc w/ enclosure:
.- * Docket File

B. Faulkenberry

bcc w/o enclosures:
Project Inspector
G. Cook
D. Clevenger
M. Smith
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